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Product Discontinuation Notice 
 
 

November 29, 2021 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer / Partner: 
 
Lantronix would like to inform you of our plans to discontinue the single mode LC converter within our SGETF10xx-
110 converter family.  These are Gigabit Ethernet Layer-1 copper to fiber stand-alone media converters and listed 
below is the discontinued model number along with its product description. 

 
Discontinued P/N  Description: 
SGETF1019-110 1000Base-T RJ-45 100m to 1000Base-LX 1310nm SM LC 10km 
 
Last Order Date 
Orders will be accepted for the discontinued product through November 30, 2021, or while supplies last. 
 
Replacement Product: 
Direct replacement product will not be offered, however alternative product can be found in the SGETF1040-110, 
when used with an appropriate SFP module. 
 
Closing 
We look forward to new opportunities to support your networking requirements with our comprehensive product line.  
Should you have any questions, please contact your sales representative. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Lantronix Management Team 


